
From: Tim Salter 

Sent: October 4, 2019 10:54 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Mary‐Lyn Gervais <Mary‐Lyn.Gervais@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Finance committee appeal ‐ 118 Athabaska 

Re: Water bill outstanding balance at 118 Athabaska -                      (tenants) 

Dear Ms. Cooke, 

I would like to formally petition the finance committee in regard to the amount owing for the 
water and sewer service from the tenancy of                                at 118 Athabaska Rd. 

I believe that there was an oversight of the finance department of a 9 month delay of initiating 
a disconnection of the utility from the residence due to non-payment of the account balance. 
This resulted in a large amount owing that is ultimately the responsibility of the property 
owner. 

Please provide me with the process and procedures in regard to preparing a petition. 

  

Regards, 

 Tim 

Salter Holdings Inc. 

  


